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It seems fall is upon us with a little cooler weather, colorful leaves, and of course, football 

season! 

October finds us with a very busy month. We have finished our Fundraiser and we have 

beaten our record!! The students did a marvelous job getting out and selling! There were 

Hippos everywhere! 

The week of the 6th was Fire Prevention Week. The Aubrey Fire Department came on 

Friday the 10th with lots of equipment and most importantly the Fire Truck! Students were 

able to see the inside of the fire truck. The firemen explained about 9-1-1 and “How to Get 

Out” safely. 

National Boss’ Day is the 16th! Lots of Appreciating will be going on around the district. 

The Choir has been practicing their parts to get ready for a concert. The Second Graders 

performed a rockin’ 50’s musical on the 2nd entitled, “Billy Treble Clef”.  

Our PTO got in on the action this month. They hosted a Bingo Night on the 3rd. This is one 

of their big Fundraisers. Everyone had a fabulous time winning Bingo and Raffle prizes 

while eating Marble Slab Ice Cream! 

We will be all Smiles on the 21st when Don Painter comes around for Fall Pictures. 

Fundraiser Dough will be delivered on the 28th. 

Our first Huddle; MES student awards assembly, will be on the 24th. We have chosen to 

break-down the grade levels and have three different huddles instead of two. More fun to 

go around! 

The whole week of October 27th will be jam packed with activities. Parent-Teacher 

Conferences will be going on all week. Book Fair is due to be here, also.  



Red Ribbon Week/Drug Free will be going on this same week! Fundraiser prizes will be 

awarded to the top sellers with Silly String Your Teacher, Main Event, Game Truck, and 

Roll-in-the-Dough!! 

We will be having Character Parade on the morning of the 31st to finish out the last week 

of October. Each of the classrooms picks a book to represent and then makes costumes to 

“parade” around the school. We have lots of parent visitors on these days.   

Have a Wonderful, Colorful, Autumn!! 

 

 

 

 


